Kirkhill Pupils are stepping up to help raise funds for impoverished children in Malawi this week. As part of their Global Charity Day, a group of big hearted pupils from the Kirkhill Eco Committee went to work to plan and run an event to raise funds for the Betty Cunningham International Trust.  Betty’s tireless fundraising has already made a huge difference to the Kaponda community to date but she has high hopes to make an even bigger difference, building five classrooms to educate and feed the children there.
Ross Calderhead, one of Kirkhill’s P7 Eco Committee members, said, “It makes us realise how lucky we are. Lots of us have everything that we need and more and we just take it for granted. Betty Cunningham has been to talk to us about her charity before and it’s something that lots of us wanted to help out with.”

As Fair Trade Fortnight is approaching, the enterprising group decided to hold a Fair Trade pop up shop and donate the proceeds to the Betty Cunningham International Trust, helping two great causes in one!
All pupils were invited to buy some Fair Trade items from a selection of goodies including pocket money toys . . .  even the parents came along to support the cause!

Mrs Donaldson, Head Teacher, said “We are all very proud of the children’s efforts today. They have raised awareness of two very worthwhile causes whilst also raising a lot of money to help others who are less fortunate.”
